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I confirm that I wish my comments to be registered as part of the consultation.  I agree to your
Privacy Statement.  I am happy to be kept up to date via email.
Best wishes from
Michael Goodhart
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

From: North East Cambridge AAP
Sent: 06 October 2020 15:23
To: michael goodhart
Subject: RE: Objection in principle. Abort the Action Plan!
 
Dear Michael Goodhart,
 
Thank you for your response.
 
Can you confirm if you wish your comments to be registered as part of the consultation on the
North East Cambridge Area Action Plan which is currently open at
www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec? If so, please be aware that your name will be
published alongside your comments, but your contact details and other personal information will
not. For this reason we require you to confirm that you have read and agree to our Privacy
Statement.
 
Please respond to this email to confirm you wish your comments to be registered and that you
consent to your details being used in this way. Please can you also confirm that you would like to
be kept up to date via email, with this and other planning consultations in the future.
 

If we don’t hear back from you by 20th October we will assume you do not wish your comments
to be registered in this way, and we will consider them informal feedback.
 
Kind regards
 
Greater Cambridge Planning Policy, Strategy & Economy Team

 
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/ 
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning  
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South
Cambridgeshire District Councils 



Want to work in one of the most exciting and dynamic areas in the Country? Join us here at
the Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service 
 
 
From: michael goodhart  
Sent: 03 October 2020 18:54
To: North East Cambridge AAP <nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: Objection in principle. Abort the Action Plan!
 
So the proposal is to create 8000 new dwellings and 20,000 new jobs over the next 20 years in
NE Cambridge.  But there will be blocks of flats of up to 13 storeys and woefully inadequate
green and recreational space.  Why?  I understand the reason is that Central Government have
agreed to provide £227m so that the development can be built on the land currently occupied by
the sewage works.  Cambridge should refuse this handout for three reasons:
Firstly, the sewage works were upgraded in 2017, they function well and have capacity to
continue serving the City for many years.  Demolition will be wasteful and environmentally
harmful
Secondly, three sites in the Cambridge Greenbelt are being considered for the replacement
sewage works.  We are told the new sewage works will have tanks that will be the height of eight
storey buildings.  Such construction should not happen in Greenbelt.  Local people are
understandably vehemently hostile. 
Thirdly, following the pandemic the Government will have to reassess spending priorities.  The
growth of Cambridge should be reined-in and the £227m should be re-allocated to regions in
need of growth stimulus.
If the Action Plan is allowed to proceed it will cause great harm to Cambridge and the
surrounding area.  It should be aborted!
 

  3rd October 2020.

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
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